
 
 

 
 
 
 
February 5, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Readington Families, 
 
Our district continues to make preparations for expanding in-person learning according to our 
plan.  To date, we have approximately one-third of families who have not taken our survey 
regarding in-person or virtual learning once we expand, therefore, we have extended the deadline 
through Sunday.  At your earliest convenience, please log in and fill out a Genesis form titled 
Expansion of In-Person Learning Options.  Use the link provided to read directions and fill out 
the form no later than February 7: Expansion of In-Person Learning Options.  An answer of 
“yes” indicates you wish your child to be virtual and answer of “no” indicates you wish your 
child to attend 4 days/week as we expand in-person learning.  There are also questions regarding 
transportation. 
 
In addition, this week’s activity report displays signs of less COVID activity.  To review the 
report, please click here.  Although I cannot predict when the activity report will move to yellow, 
it could occur sooner rather than later.  Please make preparations for expanded in-person learning 
should the activity report move to yellow in the next few weeks.          
 
Should you have any questions about the next phase of expanding in-person learning please 
review the Board presentation which can be found on our homepage or by clicking here.  You 
may also contact your building principal or my office. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jonathan Hart, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1N4RuUT_gFl5bHEz0JqaSUThbakLMdKbsLCwhwJy07bM/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/COVID_19_Report_Week_2021_4.pdf
https://www.readington.k12.nj.us/cms/lib/NJ01000244/Centricity/Domain/1/Superintendents%20Report%20-%20COVID19%20Crisis%20and%20Next%20Steps%20Presentation.pdf
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